
 

 

VALENTINE DISCO – THURSDAY 13th FEBRUARY  

BEDLINGTON SOCIAL CLUB 5.30-7.00pm 

We still have tickets available from the school office 

Please note that parents need to buy a ticket also – the children are your 

responsibility at the disco.  

 

HEALTHY PACKED LUNCHES 

It is very important that the children’s packed lunches provide them with a healthy 

alternative to school dinner. They should not contain sweets and have only one 

cake/biscuit item, with fresh fruit and raw vegetables if possible. 

PLEASE MAKE SURE THERE ARE NO NUTS or ITEMS WITH NUTS as we have 

children in school who are allergic to them. 

 

WORLD BOOK DAY 

We will be celebrating this with a week full of exciting reading activities including a 

‘Book Swap’. We will not be dressing up this year – we wanted to give you advance 

warning in case you were going to look for an outfit during the holiday. 

 Details to follow. 

 

PARKING 

Again we have had complaints about vehicles blocking the back lanes near school and 

parents shouting abuse at each other in the hearing of the children. This is not 

acceptable – please allow yourself enough time to find a proper parking place and 

think about others. 

 

FRIDAY CELEBRATIONS 

Parents and friends are welcome to join us for: 

Friday 7th February -WOW Celebrations 

Friday 14th February -ELMER Celebration (no WOWs) 
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